aw

Member . International Association of Athletics Federations
Asian Athletics Association

September 2, 2009

MR. JACTER SINGH
jacter_singh‘@yahoo.com.sg

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is in response 10 your request dated 01 September 2009 for information regarding
MRCBENBERWDAYAOWYW In so far as PATAFA is concerned. Mr. Yu was
recommended to the Philippine Sports Commission (PSC) as Assistant Coach cffective
21 January 2008 (see request of PATAFA dated 14 January 2008).

While waiting for the approval from the PSC and the supposed renovation of the track
oval, PATAFA made a request for the transfer of the training team to ULTRA Pasig City
for the continuance of the training for which Mr. Yu is one of the coaches in the list to be
transferred.

Consequently, the PSC responded that they arc giving PATAFA a go signal to transfer to
ULTRA, butsMraYuswasiexeluded because that time, the roster of our coaches and
athletes has not yet acted upon by the PSC Board of Commissioners (see attached letter
dated 15 March 2008).

We hope that this will satisfy your query.

Very truly yours,
~
>
s~ /
G KOK

South Wing, Rizal Memorial Track-Football Stadium, RMSC, M. Adriatico St , Matate. Manila 1004
Telefax: (+632) 526 - 7092 Email- phi@mt.isal.org ; patafa_nsa@yahoo.com
wvaw.patafa, muitiply.com
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Republic of the Philippines
®ffice of the Fresident

Philippine Sports Commission

15 March 2008

MR. GO TENG KOK

President

Phitippine Amateur Track and Field Association
South Wing, Rizal Memorial Track-Football Stadium,
Rizal Memorial Sports Complex,

M. Adriatico Street, Malate, Manila

Dear Mr. Go,

This refers to your query if the Philippine Amateur Track and Field Association
(PATAFA) coaches and athietes couid transfer to PSC-Philsports Complex
(ULTRA) during the two-month repair of the Rizal Track - Football Stadium.

Please be advised that the Commission has given the go signal for PAFATA
coaches and athletes under our official rtoster o transfer
to PSC-Philsports Complex.

However, upon verification of the list PATAFA submitted to us, Mr. Benber Yu—
Assistant Coach-is yet to be part of the official list of the Nationa! Athletics
Coaching Staff. His application to be a member of your coaching team is still
under evaluation.

At present, the Commission’s foremost objective is to allow only the
national athletes and coaches to be billeted under PSC-controlled dormitories.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

B X f\,-——~;
SHMEON GABRIEL M. RIVERA

Deputy Executive Director )
Finance and Administrative Services =

RIZAL MEMORIAL SPORTS COMPLEX, Pablo Ocampo Sr. St., Malate, Metro Manita, Philippines + Telephone: 521-2384 + 521-2250 « 525-4578 + 525.2171



PHILIPPINE AMATEUR TRACK AND FIELD ASSOCIATION
Member : International Association of Athletics Federation
Asian Athletics Association

June 3, 2010

CERTIFICGATION

To Whom It May Concern :

Thus 1s to certify that the followng persons, as per our existing records were never
been a member of the Philippine National Team of Athletics:

Mr. Yu, in our record is a varsity athlete of one of the prestigious school in
Manila, while Mr. Tancinco was a member of Philippine Navy Track and Field Team.

Certify further that the above persons were not able to compete in any major
international athletic competitions.

This certification is being issued for whatever legal purpose it may serve.

>
” /./
TERG KOK

Preskient

QAsrth Wine Diral Mamnarial Teack Ennthall Stadium M Adriaticn St Malate Manila



